
 

 

 

 

 

May 8, 2020 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia MD 21046 

 

 

Subject:  Change of Identification Authorization, FCC ID: J9C2NET2LTE 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter grants authorization for representatives of Philips North America LLC to apply to the FCC for a change 

in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules.  

 

This authorization applies to the Qualcomm Technologies Inc, Model QCL-HUB-2.0-US,  

FCC ID: J9C2NET2LTE, original grant issued on 9/26/2017 and a C2PC to add LTE channel bandwidths greater 

than 5 MHz granted on 3/21/2019. We are aware that Philips Health Systems intends to market the above referenced 

product under their own FCC ID: 2ATC9 - PHC2NET. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Paul Guckian 

Qualcomm Technologies, Inc. 

5775 Morehouse Drive, 

San Diego, CA  92121 
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